
Hello, 

 

Please note the following response to Speak to City Council has been submitted at 

Tuesday April 22nd 2025 4:21 PM with reference number 2025-04-22-031. 

 What would you like to speak to Council about:  

The Contribution of the Thunder Bay Symphony Orchestra to the city and region  

 Is this an item scheduled on a current agenda?:  

No  

 Provide as much information as you can about the matter you would like to 

speak to:  

Thunder Bay Symphony Orchestra (TBSO) is grateful for the on-going funding 

received from the City of Thunder Bay Sustainer Fund. We make a presentation 

about all the great work that the Symphony and Musicians do here in the region 

so the city can have confidence in the value for their investment in the TBSO.  

 Provide specific actions you would like Council to take:  

No action required other than speaking well to their constituents about the value 

we bring to the city.  

 Have you already been in contact with City staff in regards to the subject 

matter of your deputation request?  

No  

 Please select the date of the meeting:  

Committee of the Whole - Monday, June 2 2025  

 Please choose  

Ms  

 First name:  

Andrea  

 Last name:  

Sears  

 Email:  

tbaysears@gmail.com  

 Phone:  

(807) 355-4141  

 Organization you represent: (optional)  

Thunder Bay Symphony Orchestra  

mailto:tbaysears@gmail.com


 Please note the names of the presenters that will be attending with you:  

Ryleigh Dupuis  

 Please indicate how you intend to participate in the meeting.  

In Person  

 

 


